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July 8, 2020

Via U.S. Certified Mail, Via Email: secretary@puc.idaho.gov

Diane Hanian

Idaho Public Utilities Commission Statehouse
472 West Washington Street

Boise, ID 83702

Re: Safelink Internet, L.L.C. CLEC Application
Case No. SLI-T-20-01

Dear Ms. Hanian:

In accordance with my conversation with Public Utilities Commission staff member, Daniel Klein,

we hereby respectfully request to withdraw the application filed on behalf of Safelink Internet,
L.L.C.

Please confirm receipt of this letter. We have also sent a copy of this letter via U.S. certified mail.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Very truly yours,
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CAITLIN E. O'BRIEN
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